
REGULAR MEETING, June 1, 1888. 

Vice-President Breneman in the chair. 

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved. 

Dr. W. J. Leland and W. T. Jenkins, M. D., were unanimously 

elected members. 

A paper was read by Dr. 0. E. Munsell, " On the Lactometer : 

Its Utility and Reliability." 

The meeting was then adjourned. 


